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22 January 2024

Dear Ms Wujek,

Town and Country Planning Act 1990
Appeal by Ms Manuela Eleuteri
Site Address: 31 Willoughby Road, London, NW3 1RT

The hearing arranged for 26 March 2024 has been cancelled because the appellant has 
informed me of their wish to withdraw the appeal. 

Please inform anyone who was told of the arrangements.  I recommend that a notice of 
the withdrawal is displayed at the hearing venue.  If notice of the arrangements has been 
displayed at the appeal site, please overwrite the notice.

The Appellant's outstanding application for costs has been forwarded on to the Costs and 
Decisions team, and they will contact you in due course.

Yours sincerely,

Aimee Peckham
Aimee Peckham

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/planning-inspectorate-privacy-notices

Where applicable, you can use the internet to submit documents, to see information and to check the progress 
of cases through the Planning Portal. The address of our search page is - www.planningportal.gov.uk/planning/
appeals/online/search
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